
	

	

 
        March 1, 2022 
 
Ms. Shonta Dunston 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
430 North Salisbury Street 
Raleigh, NC 27603 
 
Re: Docket No. E-100, Sub 179 

Carbon Plan of Duke Energy Progress, LLC, and Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC, 
Pursuant to Session Law 2021-165 
NCSEA’s Request to Present an Update on the Stakeholder Process 

 
Dear Ms. Dunston, 
 
Pursuant to the North Carolina Utilities Commission’s February 22, 2022 Order 
Scheduling Additional Update Conference, the North Carolina Sustainable Energy 
Association, an intervenor in the current proceeding, respectfully requests the opportunity 
to present a brief update on the stakeholder process on March 7, 2022. 
 
Please let me know I can be of any further assistance. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
     /s/ Peter H. Ledford      
 
  



	

	

 
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
 I hereby certify that all persons on the docket service list have been served true 
and accurate copies of the foregoing filing by hand delivery, first class mail deposited in 
the U.S. mail, postage pre-paid, or by email transmission with the party’s consent. 
 
 This the 1st day of March 2022. 
 
 
            /s/ Peter H. Ledford      
       Peter H. Ledford 
       N.C. State Bar No. 42999 
       General Counsel 
       NCSEA 
       4800 Six Forks Road 
       Suite 300 
       Raleigh, NC 27609 
       (919) 832-7601 Ext. 107 
       peter@energync.org 
	
 


